
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

Important Dates 

Thursday, 9th  Mother’s Day 
afternoon 3pm 

Friday 10th  Winter Sports 

Friday 17th  Report writing day 
– Student free 

Friday 24th  Winter Sports  

Tuesday 28th &  
29th  

Sovereign Hill 
Excursion 

Friday 7th June Curriculum day 

Friday 28th  Term 2 ends 

28th – 30th 
August 

Log Cabin Camp 

Linton Primary School 
Newsletter 
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Thursday, 9th May 2024 

From the Principal: 
 

Pride

28 Adair Street 
Linton Vic 3360 

Phone: 5344 7341 
Mobile:  0429 694 011 

linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
website: 

www.lintonps.vic.edu.au 
 

Gratitude 
It has been a couple of great weeks at Linton PS. Students and staff have really 
enjoyed the mild weather and afternoon sun whilst also playing a range of 
winter sports! 
We will not have an assembly over the next few weeks, due to Winter Sports 
for the seniors and student free days. Our next assembly will be held on 
Friday, 31st May. 
We have been enjoying these last sunny days by playing lots of team games 
outside which the children have really been enjoying. We have also been 
tidying up the yard before the cold weather and rain start. 
Children have been working on their kindness towards others and self in order 
to have a good day. Through The Resilience Project, we have been discovering 
ways to do this whilst also practising gratitude.  
 
 

 
 

Road Safety 
We have had a chat recently with all students about the importance of road 
safety and being aware near roads – both around school and on excursions. If 
parents could also discuss/revise these key points it would be greatly 
appreciated. Discussion and reminders have included: 
- there will always be a teacher on duty after school to supervise pickup 3:30 

– 3:45pm 
- Adair St is a public street which can have lots of traffic at different times of 

the day 
- students must wait inside the school yard until their parent/carer arrives to 

pick them up 
- if students are still playing, please do this inside the school yard 
- please use the crossing to cross Adair St as applicable 
 

Thanks for your support on this important topic       
 
 

 

School Bank Details 
Parents wishing to make 

payments via direct deposit: 

BSB: 063838 

Account: 10018078 

Please use student or family 

name in the reference field. 

 

 

Linton PS is a 

Child Safe School 

http://www.lintonps.vic.edu.au/


Mother’s Day Afternoon 
A reminder that we are welcoming all Mums, Grandmas and special people in our 
student’s lives in for an afternoon tea with our students today - Thursday, 9th 
May from 3:00 pm.  
 
Sounds-Write Program 
We are excited to announce that we have been implementing the Sounds-Write program into our senior school. 
Sounds Write is a highly structured, systematic synthetic phonics program. The evidence-based linguistic program 
is recommended by AUSPELD. Sounds Write teaches students how the alphabetic code works. Fundamentally, it 
teaches students the key skills required to be effective readers and spellers. This is an evidence-based phonics 
approach which helps the children learn to read and spell effectively. Our juniors have been doing the program 
since early 2023 and have been progressing well. 
 
Sovereign Hill 
Further information will be sent home on our senior Sovereign Hill experience shortly. Please fill in the consent on 
Compass when you get the chance, there is no cost involved with this wonderful experience. 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 
 

Maths Game or Idea of the Week! 
Which one doesn’t belong? 
Out of the four numbers below, which one do you think doesn’t belong? Why? 
Can you think of a reason for each number? 
 

 



 
Staff emails 
Miss Walker – jacklyne.walker@education.vic.gov.au (Thursday & Friday) 
Mr Vagg – daniel.vagg@education.vic.gov.au  
Mr Robinson – stuart.robinson@education.vic.gov.au  
Angela Burgoyne (Business Manager) - angela.burgoyne@education.vic.gov.au  
School email – linton.ps@education.vic.gov.au 
 
Appreciation 
I appreciate the beautiful weather we have had and watching our students ride 
through all of the leaves whilst playing! 
 
Stuart Robinson 
Principal 
Linton Primary School 

F-2 Juniors have been writing facts about different animals and focusing on gratitude – 
drop in to see our ‘gratitude garden’ which is slowly growing! 

3-6 Senior students have been loving our quick Maths games and are also enjoying 
implementing our SoundsWrite into our daily program. 
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